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SIERRA LEONE
PRESS RELEASE

SIERRA LEONE STILL MAINTAIN SUFFICIENT PETROLEUM STOCK

LEVELS
12t March 2022

The Petroleum Regulatory Agency (PRA) would like to inform the general public that
the maximum pump price for fuel remain Le12,000 per litre nationwide and there should
be no tendency for panic buying.

It is obvious that the ongoing crisis in Europe is breeding speculations, fears and
uncertainties among oil importing nations because of the current sporadic oil prices and
supply depletion. However, Sierra Leone still maintain sufficient petroleum stock levels

and the pump price remain unchanged.

As the Global economy faces this unprecedented threat in recent times, the Agency
urges all petroleum operators to remain committed to their regulatory obligations in their
service delivery to our valued consumers.
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